
Postponement of Ph.D. Admission Date 

Date: 17/07/2025 

This is to inform all concerned that the scheduled date for Ph.D. admission date, originally set 

for 1st August has been postponed due to an administrative reason. 

The revised date for admission will be notified shortly. All candidates are requested to regularly 

visit the official website for further updates. 

We regret any inconveniences caused and appreciate your understanding. 

 

By order, 

 

Sd/- 

Dr. Utpal Jyoti Mahanta 

Chairman, RAC & Principal 

 


